
Kitchen Health Inspection 

Following the Food inspection, on Tuesday 20 June, (which fortunately we 

passed) the Environmental Health Officer for Surrey Heath who visited has 

asked me to just remind members of a few pointers now that we are slowly 

starting to introduce proper teas with some friendly games.   

When plating biscuits please use the disposable gloves beside the box when 

handling the biscuits.  There are plastic aprons in a bag hanging on the wall to 

the left of the hatch when preparing any sandwiches or cakes.  There are also 

forms on the wall which will need to be completed advising where any food 

was purchased or supplied from and signed by those on tea duties or running 

the coffee mornings. 

Please also refer to “The Cakemakers Guide - Advice on Preparing Cakes at 

Home” which she would be grateful if we could read.  This will also apply to 

anybody offering a cake for coffee mornings.  There will also be a copy in the 

kitchen for your perusal. 

Rachel has also suggested that we should separate our rubbish and have a 

recycling and non-recycling bin.  Kindly ensure that the correct items are placed 

in the correct bin. 

Many thanks 

Christine  

Kitchen Supervisor 


